
 

Ref: MATA/weduc/noc 
 
 
19th July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
 

From September 2023, the way we communicate with you will be changing.  
 
A new Matrix Academy Trust App has been created which will allow two-way 
communication between parents and Bloxwich Academy Primary. This is where you will now 
receive all messages about what is going on in school, links to newsletters and 
questionnaires, and will also be where you will make payment for your child’s lunches and 
any trips you wish for them to attend.  
 
You can find the app in your mobile device app store, and it looks like this: 
 

 
 
Within the next few weeks you will receive an email or message stating your child is 
enrolled – please follow the instructions and sign in to your child’s account through the app. 
If you do not plan on making payments, please still download the app as this will be where 
you will receive all messages going forward; we will no longer be using the text message 
service. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

  
Ms. S. Shepherd    
Headteacher    
 


